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George Michael Twenty Five Alfred Publishing Company,
Incorporated 2007-03-01
Music of the Final Fantasy Series
100 Years of Popular Music 1980s 2012-04-01 100 Years Of
Popular Music chronicles the greatest music of the last
century. This book contains over 70 songs from the 1980s
arranged for piano, voice and guitar, providing a
fascinating insight into the music of the era. A listing
of new inventions first seen during the 1980s is also
included.
The Glen Hansard Guitar Songbook Glen Hansard 2012-09-20
Academy Award-winning songwriter Glen Hansard has wowed
the world through the years with his artistic output,
including his role in Once, The Swell Season, The
Frames, and, starting in 2012, his solo material. This
guitar TAB songbook chronicles the best of Hansard's
music and draws from all of those periods. Titles: *
Back Broke * Drown Out * Falling Slowly * High Hope *
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Lay Me Down * Love Don’t Leave Me Waiting * Low Rising *
Maybe Not Tonight * The Moon * Red Chord * The Song of
Good Hope * Star Star * Talking with the Wolves * This
Gift * What Are We Gonna Do * What Happens When the
Heart Just Stops * You Will Become * Your Face
Hamilton (Vocal Selections) Lin-Manuel Miranda
2017-08-23 Hamilton presents vocal selections from the
critically acclaimed musical about Alexander Hamilton.
The show debuted on Broadway in August 2015 to
unprecedented advanced box office sales and has already
become one of the most successful Broadway musicals
ever. This collection features 17 songs in piano/vocal
format from the music penned by Lin-Manuel Miranda. This
is the eBook version of the original artist approved
edition.
High School Musical 2 Hal Leonard Publishing Corporation
(CRT) 2007 Presents music from the popular Disney
Channel movie "High School Musical 2."
100 Years of Popular Music International Music
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Publications, Limited 2003 Chronicles the greatest music
of the twentieth century. This book contains more than
70 songs from the 1970s arranged for piano, voice and
guitar. It also includes a listing of various inventions
first seen during the 1970s.
How to Train Your Dragon John Powell 2019-03 (Piano Solo
Songbook). This souvenir songbook features beautiful
full-color scenes from the movie plus piano solo
arrangements of ten lovely John Powell works: Exodus! *
Furies in Love * The Hidden World * Legend Has
It/Cliffside Playtime * New 'New Tail' * Once There Were
Dragons * Third Date * Together from Afar * Toothless:
Smitten. * With Love Comes a Great Waterfall.
Rush - Chronicles Rush 2020-03-17 (Piano/Vocal/Guitar
Artist Songbook). This matching folio to the best-of
double album compilation of this Canadian super trio
features the 29 tracks arranged for piano and voice with
guitar chord frames and full lyrics. Songs include:
Anthem * Closer to the Heart * A Farewell to Kings * Fly
by Night * Freewill * Lakeside Park * Limelight *
Manhattan Project * New World Man * A Passage to Bangkok
* Red Barchetta * Spirit of Radio * Subdivisions * Time
Stand Still * Tom Sawyer * The Trees * 2112-II Temples
of Syrinx * Working Man * and more.
Fiddlers Philharmonic Encore! Andrew H. Dabczynski At
last the excitement of traditional folk fiddling can be
experienced by your entire string orchestra! Written by
two renowned educators, this fun and motivating
collection of 16 cross-cultural fiddle tunes is
presented in a unique format that makes it perfect for
players of any level or age. Each tune includes a solo
version, followed by a 3-part "arrangement" for group
performance. Chord symbols, for improvisation additional
instruments (guitar, mandolin, etc.) are also included.
Songs of the 1980s Hal Leonard Corp. 2019-02-01 (Easy
Piano Songbook). Easy piano arrangements of over 80
songs from the decade of excess where Generation X came
of age. Includes: Another Brick in the Wall * Billie
Jean * Caribbean Queen (No More Love on the Run) *
Chariots of Fire * Don't Stop Believin' * Endless Love *
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Eye of the Tiger * Flashdance...What a Feeling * Girls
Just Want to Have Fun * How Will I Know * I Love Rock 'N
Roll * Jump * Karma Chameleon * Let's Hear It for the
Boy * Like a Virgin * Missing You * Nothing's Gonna Stop
Us Now * One More Night * Pour Some Sugar on Me * Right
Here Waiting * Sweet Child O' Mine * Sweet Dreams (Are
Made of This) * Take on Me * Through the Years * Up
Where We Belong * What's Love Got to Do with It * When
Doves Cry * With or Without You * and more.
The Chronicles of Narnia Harry Gregson-Williams 2006
Presents piano selections from the motion picture.
100 Years of Popular Music Various 2009-10 Chronicles
the greatest music of the last century. This book
contains more than 70 songs from the 1940s arranged for
piano, voice and guitar, providing insight into the
music of the era. It also includes a listing of new
inventions first seen during the 1940s.
The Hunchback of Notre Dame Alan Menken 1996 For voice
and piano, with chord symbols and guitar chord diagrams.
The Chronicles of Narnia: The Lion, the Witch, and the
Wardrobe Perry Moore 2005-10-25 The ultimate visual
companion and keepsake to the making of the stunning
fantasy film The Chronicles of Narnia: The Lion, the
Witch, and the Wardrobe based on the beloved children's
classic by C.S. Lewis. C.S. Lewis wrote the classic
children's series over 50 years ago, and the amazing
land of Narnia is finally coming to the big screen. This
beautiful book captures the creative energy behind this
film and offers the official inside story on how the
magic was made. Includes selections from the script,
still shots from the film, photos of the production, an
introduction and stories throughout from the producer,
Perry Moore, reflections and anecdotes from cast and
crew, and much more. By going beyond the usual
soundbites which make up traditional 'Making Of' books,
this insider's account allows for the real personality
of the project and its people to shine through its
pages.
The Best of Rickie Lee Jones Rickie Lee Jones 2006-03-01
(Piano/Vocal/Guitar Artist Songbook). 15 favorites from
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the Duchess of Coolsville, including: Chuck E.'s in Love
* Coolsville * Danny's All-Star Joint * It Must Be Love
* Stewart's Coat * and more. Includes photos, a
biography and notes on each song from Jones herself.
Pink Floyd - Guitar Anthology Pink Floyd 2019-04-01
(Guitar Recorded Versions). 18 of the most memorable
songs from Pink Floyd's career in note-for-note guitar
transcriptions in notes and tablature, including:
Another Brick in the Wall, Part 2 * Astronomy Domine *
Brain Damage * Breathe * Comfortably Numb * Have a Cigar
* Hey You * Keep Talking * Learning to Fly * Money * On
the Turning Away * Pigs (Three Different Ones) * Run
like Hell * Shine on You Crazy Diamond (Parts 1-5) *
Time * What Do You Want from Me * Wish You Were Here *
Young Lust * and more.
Rush: Song by Song Alex Body 2019-07-06 The Canadian
power trio Rush has been called the world's biggest cult
band. Though critical favor eluded them for many years,
the band has gained the admiration of legions of fans
and sold over forty-million albums worldwide. In this
unique book the reader is guided through each album,
song by song, from the band's eponymous début in 1974
right up to 2012's Clockwork Angels. Every album (both
live and studio) is explored in detail with rare insight
into the circumstances in which the band wrote and
recorded each song . The book also carefully tracks the
band's rise from a small suburb of Toronto to the arena
filling giants they would become. This book explores
every studio album, every live release as well as the
solo projects of Geddy Lee and Alex Lifeson. Each album
is covered in unprecedented detail and the band's
prolific output provides numerous milestones with which
to chart the band's progress. From humble beginnings,
near failure, critical disappointment, international
success, and one of the most inspirational come-back
stories in Rock; this is a must have book for any Rush
fan.
The Dream Factory Tom Wheeler 2011 This third in a
series of hardcover books joins the award-winning titles
The Stratocaster Chronicles and The Soul of Tone by
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author/historian Tom Wheeler. The Dream Factory features
hundreds of full-color photos of incredibly rare,
collectible, and limited edition handcrafted guitars. In
over 600 pages, learn the fascinating tale of the Fender
Custom Shop and its illustrious artisans as only Tom
Wheeler can tell it. Features: • Foreword by Billy F
Gibbons. • Over 630 images illustrating the first master
builders and their humble beginnings through the many
changes up to present-day operations. Includes many oneof-a-kind custom guitar masterpieces and reproductions
of acclaimed guitarists' instruments, such as Eric
Clapton's "Blackie," Jimi Hendrix's Monterey Strat,
Stevie Ray Vaughan's No. 1, and many more. A "must-have"
for all guitar enthusiasts! • Unprecedented view inside
one of the music industry's most creative and prolific
custom instrument shops. Fascinating interviews and
stories from the men and women who set the standard for
guitar greatness. Features behind-the-scenes looks at
how playable works of art are created.
Rush - The Spirit of Radio: Greatest Hits 1974-1987 Drum
Songbook Rush 2020-03-25 (Drum Recorded Versions). 17
exact drum transcriptions of the most popular hits from
Neil Peart's playing for Rock & Roll Hall of Famers
Rush. Includes: The Big Money * Closer to the Heart *
Distant Early Warning * Fly by Night * Force Ten *
Freewill * Limelight * New World Man * Red Barchetta *
Spirit of Radio * Subdivisions * Time Stand Still * Tom
Sawyer * The Trees * Working Man * 2112 (I Overture & II
Temples of Syrinx).
Worthy of Worship Mark Blankenship 1991-12-01
The Stratocaster Chronicles Tom Wheeler 2004 (Book). The
world's most famous guitar had a golden anniversary in
2004, and this official, authorized book/CD package
offers the best photos, quotes, facts and sounds to
properly celebrate this achievement. From Buddy Holly to
Jimi Hendrix to today's hottest players, the Fender
Stratocaster defines rock'n'roll for generations of fans
and players. Special features include exclusive photos
from the world's greatest guitar collection, as well as
a CD with musical examples of famous Strat sounds and
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styles hilariously performed by Greg Koch even spoken
excerpts from the author's interviews with the Strat's
beloved inventor, Leo Fender. This book also recognizes
that the Stratocaster's deeper significance lies in the
music that guitarists have created with it. You'll hear
what Strat players have to say about their instrument,
their music and each other. The Fender Stratocaster both
reflects and influences popular culture worldwide. The
Stratocaster Chronicles focuses on the people who
brought it into the world, the designers and builders
who refined it, and the players who have taken it from
there.
Racing in the Street June Skinner Sawyers 2004-04-06 For
more than three decades, Bruce Springsteen’s ability to
express in words and music the deepest hopes, fears,
loves, and sorrows of average Americans has made him a
hero to his millions of devoted fans. Racing in the
Street is the first comprehensive collection of writings
about Springsteen, featuring the most insightful,
revealing, famous, and infamous articles, interviews,
reviews, and other writings. This nostalgic journey
through the career of a rock-’n’-roll legend chronicles
every album and each stage of Springsteen’s career. It’s
all here—Dave Marsh’s Rolling Stone review of
Springsteen’s ten sold-out Bottom Line shows in 1975 in
New York City, Jay Cocks’s and Maureen Orth’s dueling
Time and Newsweek cover stories, George Will’s gross
misinterpretation of Springsteen’s message on his Born
in the USA tour, and Will Percy’s 1999 interview for
Double Take, plus much, much more.
Big Book of TV Theme Songs Hal Leonard Corp. 2019-07-01
(Piano/Vocal/Guitar Songbook). Themes from 71 popular TV
shows are showcased in this updated second edition,
including: The Addams Family * The Big Bang Theory *
Breaking Bad * Cheers * Downton Abbey * Friends * Game
of Thrones * Hawaii Five-O Theme * I Love Lucy *
Jeopardy * Law and Order * M*A*S*H * NFL on Fox * The
Office * Perry Mason * Sesame Street * The Simpsons *
The Sopranos * Star Trek * That '70s Show * The Walking
Dead * The Young and the Restless * and more.
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Queen - Deluxe Anthology Queen 2018-07-31
(Piano/Vocal/Guitar Artist Songbook). 35 hit singles
from this iconic rock group featuring the vocal stylings
of Freddie Mercury are included in this updated edition
for piano, voice and guitar. Includes: Another One Bites
the Dust * Bohemian Rhapsody * Crazy Little Thing Called
Love * Don't Stop Me Now * Fat Bottomed Girls * I Want
It All * Killer Queen * Radio Ga Ga * Somebody to Love *
Under Pressure * We Are the Champions * We Will Rock You
* You're My Best Friend * and more.
Chart Hits of 2017-2018 Hal Leonard Corp. 2018-03-01
(Ukulele). 17 of the year's best made accessible for
ukulele with melody, lyrics and chords in G-C-E-A
tuning. Includes: Attention * End Game * Feel It Still *
Greatest Love Story * Havana * Issues * Location *
Perfect * Praying * Redbone * Say Something * Sorry Not
Sorry * There's Nothing Holdin' Me Back * Thunder * Too
Good at Goodbyes * What About Us * What Lovers Do.
The Craft of Musical Composition Paul Hindemith
2020-10-29 Originally published in the 1940s, Paul
Hindemith's remarkable textbooks are still the
outstanding works of their kind. In contrast to many
musical textbooks written by academic musicians, these
were produced by a man who could play every instrument
of the orchestra, could compose a satisfying piece for
almost every kind of ensemble, and who was one of the
most stimulating teachers of his day. It is therefore
not surprising that many years later these books should
remain essential reading for the student and the
professional musician.
Bohemian Rhapsody (Sheet Music) Queen 1994-05-01 (Piano
Vocal). This sheet music features an arrangement for
piano and voice with guitar chord frames, with the
melody presented in the right hand of the piano part as
well as in the vocal line.
Eric Clapton Sheet Music Anthology Eric Clapton
2018-06-01 (Piano/Vocal/Guitar Artist Songbook).
Although "Slowhand" is known for his masterful guitar
playing, his timeless songs are also quite playable on
the piano. This anthology for piano, voice and guitar
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features 38 of Clapton's best songs: After Midnight *
Badge * Change the World * Cross Road Blues (Crossroads)
* I Shot the Sheriff * Knockin' on Heaven's Door * Lay
Down Sally * Layla * My Father's Eyes * Promises *
Riding with the King * Strange Brew * Tears in Heaven *
Wonderful Tonight * and more.
Burns Chronicle and Club Directory 1990
Bibliographic Guide to Music New York Public Library.
Music Division 2004
The High King Lloyd Alexander 2014-12-01 In this
thrilling climax of the classic fantasy The Chronicles
of Prydain, Death Lord Arawn has stolen the black sword
Dyrnwyn, the most powerful weapon in the kingdom. At the
request of Prince Gwydion, Taran rallies friends both
old and new to raise an army to march against Arawn's
terrible warriors. Together, they must battle through a
frozen wasteland to Mount Dragon, where a deadly
confrontation awaits and Taran's true destiny will at
last be fulfilled. "Lloyd Alexander is the true High
King of fantasy." - Garth Nix Winner of the Newbery
Medal 1969
Harry Potter - Sheet Music from the Complete Film Series
John Williams 2011-11-03 With the Harry Potter film
series now complete, Alfred Music and Warner Bros.
Entertainment are proud to present easy piano
arrangements from the eight epic films together in one
collectible volume. For the first time ever, 37 sheet
music selections by John Williams, Patrick Doyle,
Nicholas Hooper, and Alexandre Desplat are collected
along with eight pages of color stills from The
Sorcerer's Stone to The Deathly Hallows, Part 2. By
popular request, "Leaving Hogwarts" from The Sorcerer's
Stone appears in this collection for the first time.
It's a perfect gift for pianists of all ages who love
the music of Harry Potter. Titles: * Diagon Alley *
Family Portrait * Harry's Wondrous World * Hedwig's
Theme * Leaving Hogwarts * Nimbus 2000 * Voldemort * The
Chamber of Secrets * Fawkes the Phoenix * Buckbeak's
Flight * Double Trouble * Hagrid the Professor * Harry
in Winter * Hogwarts March * Potter Waltz * This Is the
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Night * Dumbledoreäó»s Army * Fireworks * Loved Ones and
Leaving * Professor Umbridge * Dumbledore's Farewell *
Harry and Hermione * In Noctem * When Ginny Kissed Harry
* Farewell to Dobby * Godric's Hollow Graveyard * Harry
and Ginny * Obliviate * Ron Leaves * Snape to Malfoy
Manor * Courtyard Apocalypse * Harry's Sacrifice *
Lily's Lullaby * Lily's Theme * A New Beginning *
Severus and Lily * Statues
Bach, Beethoven and the Boys David William Barber 1996
Presents a humorous look at the lives of the great
composers.
Ariana Grande - Thank U, Next Ariana Grande 2019-04-10
(Piano/Vocal/Guitar Artist Songbook). This 2019 album,
released on the heels of Grande's popular 2018 release,
Sweetener, topped the Billboard 200 album charts. Our
piano/vocal/guitar songbook features the hit title
track, the followup blockbuster "7 Rings" plus 10 more:
Bad Idea * Bloodline * Break up with Your Girlfriend,
I'm Bored * Fake Smile * Ghostin * Imagine * In My Head
* Make Up * NASA * Needy.
The New Illustrated Treasury of Disney Songs Hal Leonard
Publishing Corporation 1998 A collection of songs from
Disney movies.
The Great Harmonica Songbook Hal Leonard Publishing
Corporation 2009-12 (Harmonica). The songbook no
harmonica player should be without! Features 45 pop,
rock, Broadway, movie hits and standards: Brown Eyed
Girl * Daydream Believer * Dust in the Wind * Edelweiss
* Heart and Soul * Imagine * Let It Be * Maggie May *
Raindrops Keep Fallin' on My Head * Stand by Me * We
Will Rock You * What a Wonderful World * Yellow
Submarine * You Are My Sunshine * Your Cheatin' Heart *
and more.
The Snow-Walker's Son Catherine Fisher 2011-11-30 THE
SNOW WALKER'S SON is a book of intrigue; of banishment
and sorcery; of an ice cold winter and an unseen evil
eye. Jessa and Thorkil are banished by the evil witch
Gudrun to the ice kingdom to the North. Here they will
be incarcerated with Gudrun's son Kari; about whom there
are the most terrible tales. He is rumoured to be half5/6
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man, half-beast and is a figure of dread. After an
endless journey, Thorkil and Jessa arrive and, at last
meet Kari. He is not as they feared but is a slight
winsome young man. His only terror is that he, too, has
the power. But he is determined to use the magic wisely.
Tangled Grace Potter 2010-11-01 (Piano/Vocal/Guitar
Songbook). Disney's Tangled is a story of adventure,
heart, humor and hair -- lots of hair. The soundtrack
matches the fun & adventure of the film, with original
songs and score from legendary, 8-time Academy Award winning composer Alan Menken and Tony and Grammy nominee
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Glenn Slater. Our songbook includes all six songs
arranged for piano and voice with guitar chord frames,
including: Healing Incantation * I See the Light * I've
Got a Dream * Mother Knows Best * Something That I Want
* When Will My Life Begin, plus a stunning section of
full-color art!
Something in the Water Carrie Underwood 2014-10-01
"Something in the Water" is an inspiring testimony of
spiritual reawakening from country music's reigning
queen, Carrie Underwood. Capturing the uplifting mood of
the song, this collectible sheet features lyrics, vocal
melody, piano accompaniment, and guitar chord diagrams.
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